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Part of the implementation of Integrated Coastal Management (ICM) in priority sites 
is to conduct a valuation of ecosystem services and benefits to generate buy-in 
among local policy-makers and communities in protecting these resources. 
Similarly, coastal use zoning (CUZ) is done to delineate Marine Protected Areas 
and habitats in order to protect ecosystem integrity by reducing multiple-use 
conflicts and unsustainable exploitation of marine and coastal resources through 
better enforcement.   

PEMSEA and the ICM sites are working with the Learning Centers (i.e., local 
universities and research institutions) to build local capacities and promote adoption 
of tools, methodologies and processes, including those of valuation and CUZ.  
Through the support provided by academic and research partners, these technical 
tools can be localized to suit site conditions thereby enabling local governments to 
better appreciate the process and eventually, create greater understanding and 
appreciation of the results.   

This presentation will provide an overview of the tools that are expected to be 
applied at the local level, the priority sites where these will be implemented, and the 
proposed steps to mobilize ICM Learning Centers and other PEMSEA Partners in 
their implementation. This serves to facilitate further discussion on how these tools 
can be rolled out to priority sites.  
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